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Comments: As someone who lives in McCall and often hikes the Rapid River trails I am strongly opposed to

allowing motorized vehicles in the project area. I appreciate that motorized vehicles will not, under this proposal,

be allowed in the Rapid River Wild River corridor, but to allow them on primary access routes to the Rapid River

trail will greatly diminish the aesthetic experience of hiking within the area. It is also likely that motorized users

will end up riding in the designated Wild River corridor,and motorized vehicles are more apt to cause trail erosion.

Please prohibit the use of motorized vehicles in the project area.

 

 


